
Big Fish

CPHS THEATRE PRESENTS 

THE MUSICAL 

Jan 26, 27, 28

THE PAC, 7PM 

& SAT 1PM 




TICKETS 
The CPHS Theatre Boosters is a 501(c)(3) organization whose purpose is to provide financial and
logistical support for the CPHS Theatre program and is not affiliated or supported by Cedar
Park High School or the Leander Independent School District.


